
 

02.12.2014 Safety announcement Harness for paragliding 
 

 

Reference: 
V-Line of the Charly rescue reserve light 
container Expert (see figure right) 
Affected are possibly all V-Lines that 
were purchased together with the 
rescue reserve light container Charly 
Expert  
 

 

 

 

Reason: 
It has been ascertained that the strength of the webbing material used in the 
V-line delivered together with the Charly Expert light container differs from the 
tested sample.  
 
Urgency: top priority 
 
Procedure: All owners / users of the affected „Expert“ Light container are 
summoned to return the light container including the V-Line to the 
manufacturer for inspection and rectification. The inspection must be carried 
out BEFORE further use. The airworthiness is invalid until inspection by „Charly 
Produkte“ has been carried out. 
 
The inspection and replacement of the V-Line is free of charge 
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